
 

 

Ascension of Eunice Gray-Corcino our dear sister 
 
David and Patricia Earle 
July 8, 2018 
 

 
 

She passed away peacefully Thursday evening July 5th in the John Taylor Hospice, Erdington, UK, where 

she was very lovingly cared for during the last 2 weeks of her earthly life. 

 

We are all praying for her smooth transition into the eternal world. We will let you have further details 

about her funeral / Seung Hwa and the arrangements as and when they are available. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

David and Patricia 

 

Wishing Eunice a smooth transition 

 

 

 

 


